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A Pattern Language Towns Buildings
Recently, and pretty randomly, I picked up Jeff Tweedy’s book, “How to
Write One Song.” If you don’t know Jeff Tweedy, he is the frontman for
the Grammy Award-winning band Wilco, which is a band I ...
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Wilco’s Jeff Tweedy Wants You to Be Bad at Something. It’s for Your
Own Good.
While no conservative lawmaker could explain exactly what CRT was or
how exactly it was being taught in Tennessee classrooms (spoiler
alert: it wasn't being taught in Tennessee classrooms), the basis ...

Commentary: Tennessee Educators Will Continue To Teach The Truth
If you care about creating an inclusive and welcoming workplace for
you and your co-workers, here are six types of language to leave
behind.

Six types of language that are hurting your company culture
A new research paper finds that values in the AI research field are
centered around performance rather than inclusiveness.

Study finds that few major AI research papers consider negative
impacts
Kate Herron has cited everything from sci-fi classics to architecture
when it comes to the design of the TVA. What was the biggest challenge
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in creating the distinctive visual signature of this ...

Loki production designer Kasra Farahani on the visual references you
need an architecture degree to catch
After 25 years in the military (including a stint at NORAD, in
Colorado) and a career building computer programs ... wants to call
itself a German town, the town should have kept it going.” ...

Auf Wiedersehen to a Dialect
Donald Trump attempted to subdivide his Mar-a-Lago property and build
mansions, but a group of preservationists had other ideas.

Trump wanted to chop up and sell off Mar-a-Lago's grounds in the '90s.
This is how preservationists and officials stopped him.
A new discussion document issued by Fianna Fáil recommends new housing
developments in Gaeltacht areas should have a language condition ...
regulations for the building of homes in rural Ireland ...
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New Fianna Fáil planning document 'vision' challenges Council
These Chicago companies are creating something unique and interesting.
You may not know about them now, but they could turn into something
big in the future.

The Future 5 of Chicago Tech
A growing Orthodox synagogue, The Shul Jewish Community Center, sits
just at the line between Surfside and Bal Harbour, and is part of a
community supporting each other and their neighbors during the ...

Pioneer Of Orthodox Jewish Life in Surfside Shares How Community Has
Evolved Over The Decades
Barrow’s residents use cars or four-wheel-drive ATVs in town and have
been known to hunt ... and a new hospital going up near some office
buildings. To the north, along a coast road, I spotted ...

Barrow, Alaska: Ground Zero for Climate Change
Businesses and investors regularly borrow money to juice their own
returns, but the language we use to describe ... have enough money to
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invest in wealth-building asset of their own, like a ...

‘The language of consumer debt is rife with moral undertones’: Read
MarketWatch’s new ‘Extra Credit’ column
The new law struck and replaced this language. With existing legal
protections ... all employees “in order to determine if there is a
pattern of wage discrepancy.” The bill also places ...

POINT/COUNTERPOINT: Is pay transparency hurting or helping Colorado?
Police say Nathan Allen, 28, of Winthrop, rammed a building in a
stolen truck ... in the shooter's house — including anti-Semitic
language and swastikas. Rollins says the shooter walked right ...

Family And Friends Remember Victims Of Winthrop Shooting
The NAACP filed a complaint, alleging patterns of rampant racial
discrimination ... rally in front of the Loudoun County school board
building to decry critical race theory—even as the school ...
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Could a School-Board Fight Over Critical Race Theory Help Turn
Virginia Red?
The Eastern States Exposition also said it follows COVID-19
regulations required by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts and Town of
... foot traffic patterns inside the state buildings, as they ...

You can use this book to design a house for yourself with your family;
you can use it to work with your neighbors to improve your town and
neighborhood; you can use it to design an office, or a workshop, or a
public building. And you can use it to guide you in the actual process
of construction. After a ten-year silence, Christopher Alexander and
his colleagues at the Center for Environmental Structure are now
publishing a major statement in the form of three books which will, in
their words, "lay the basis for an entirely new approach to
architecture, building and planning, which will we hope replace
existing ideas and practices entirely." The three books are The
Timeless Way of Building, The Oregon Experiment, and this book, A
Pattern Language. At the core of these books is the idea that people
should design for themselves their own houses, streets, and
communities. This idea may be radical (it implies a radical
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transformation of the architectural profession) but it comes simply
from the observation that most of the wonderful places of the world
were not made by architects but by the people. At the core of the
books, too, is the point that in designing their environments people
always rely on certain "languages," which, like the languages we
speak, allow them to articulate and communicate an infinite variety of
designs within a forma system which gives them coherence. This book
provides a language of this kind. It will enable a person to make a
design for almost any kind of building, or any part of the built
environment. "Patterns," the units of this language, are answers to
design problems (How high should a window sill be? How many stories
should a building have? How much space in a neighborhood should be
devoted to grass and trees?). More than 250 of the patterns in this
pattern language are given: each consists of a problem statement, a
discussion of the problem with an illustration, and a solution. As the
authors say in their introduction, many of the patterns are
archetypal, so deeply rooted in the nature of things that it seemly
likely that they will be a part of human nature, and human action, as
much in five hundred years as they are today.
You can use this book to design a house for yourself with your family;
you can use it to work with your neighbors to improve your town and
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neighborhood; you can use it to design an office, or a workshop, or a
public building. And you can use it to guide you in the actual process
of construction. After a ten-year silence, Christopher Alexander and
his colleagues at the Center for Environmental Structure are now
publishing a major statement in the form of three books which will, in
their words, "lay the basis for an entirely new approach to
architecture, building and planning, which will we hope replace
existing ideas and practices entirely." The three books are The
Timeless Way of Building, The Oregon Experiment, and this book, A
Pattern Language. At the core of these books is the idea that people
should design for themselves their own houses, streets, and
communities. This idea may be radical (it implies a radical
transformation of the architectural profession) but it comes simply
from the observation that most of the wonderful places of the world
were not made by architects but by the people. At the core of the
books, too, is the point that in designing their environments people
always rely on certain "languages," which, like the languages we
speak, allow them to articulate and communicate an infinite variety of
designs within a forma system which gives them coherence. This book
provides a language of this kind. It will enable a person to make a
design for almost any kind of building, or any part of the built
environment. "Patterns," the units of this language, are answers to
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design problems (How high should a window sill be? How many stories
should a building have? How much space in a neighborhood should be
devoted to grass and trees?). More than 250 of the patterns in this
pattern language are given: each consists of a problem statement, a
discussion of the problem with an illustration, and a solution. As the
authors say in their introduction, many of the patterns are
archetypal, so deeply rooted in the nature of things that it seemly
likely that they will be a part of human nature, and human action, as
much in five hundred years as they are today.
Two hundred and fifty-three archetypal patterns consisting of problem
statements, discussions, illustrations, and solutions provide lay
persons with a framework for engaging in architectural design
Details the master architectural design plan currently being
implemented at the University of Oregon, illustrating the
participation of all members of a small community in the designing of
their own environment
This introductory volume to Alexander's other works, A Pattern of
Language and The Oregon Experiment, explains concepts fundamental to
his original approaches to the theory and application of architecture
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The 1977 book "A Pattern Language" was a landmark in the design world,
introducing a methodology that has since become remarkably widespread
and effective across many fields. Among them is software, where
"design patterns" have since become an industry standard. Important
spinoffs include peer-to-peer collaboration technologies like wiki the basis of Wikipedia and related innovations - as well as Agile
Methodology. Yet curiously, the one field where pattern methodology
has lagged most conspicuously is the one where it began, the built
environment. In part, the popular appeal of the 1977 book served to
"freeze" the initial set of patterns, greatly slowing further peer-topeer development in environmental design - contrary to the original
authors' stated aims. As one remedy, we present here - in one of many
more hoped-for future companion volumes to the original classic book a new collection of 80 patterns for a new era of urban challenges,
including rapid urbanization, slum upgrading, sustainable urbanism,
[CUT: "new"] urban technologies, and new tools and strategies to meet
these and other challenges. This new collection comes as a
contribution to a five-year collaboration with UN-Habitat on
implementation of the "New Urban Agenda," a framework document adopted
by consensus by all 193 countries of the United Nations. However,
there remains an urgent need to implement its humane aspirations,
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using tools and strategies grounded in research evidence, but also
subject to revision, addition and refinement with new findings from
new collaborators. This volume aims to meet that need - together with
the launch of an online companion pattern "repository", available at
npl.wiki. Both initiatives were developed in collaboration with Ward
Cunningham, wiki inventor, and pioneer of pattern languages of
programming as well as Agile Methodology. Both are meant to expand the
capacity of pattern languages in support of a hopeful new era of opensource, human-centered, life-enriching technology.
As an innovative thinker about building and planning, Christopher
Alexander has attracted a devoted following. His seminal books--The
Timeless Way of Building, A Pattern Language, and The Oregon
Experiment--defined a radical and fundamently new process of
environmental design. Alexander now gives us the latest book in his
series--a book that puts his theories to the test and shows what sort
of production system can create the kind of environment he has
envisioned. The Production of Houses centers around a group of
buildings which Alexander and his associates built in 1976 in northern
Mexico. Each house is different and the book explains how each family
helped to lay out and construct its own home according to the family's
own needs and in the framework of the pattern language. Numerous
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diagrams and tables as well as a variety of anecdotes make the daytoday process clear. The Mexican project, however, is only the
starting point for a comprehensive theory of housing production. The
Production of Houses describes seven principles which apply to any
system of production in any part of the world for housing of any cost
in any climate or culture or at any density. In the last part of the
book, "The Shift of Paradigm," Alexander describes, in detail, the
devastating nature of the revolution in world view which is contained
in his proposal for housing construction, and its overall implications
for deep-seated cultural change.
Clearly written and profusely illustrated, this text brings the
timeless lessons of residential design to homeowners who seek
inspiration and direction. Insightful tours of 33 homes bring
essential design concepts to life. 300 color photos. 50 illustrations.
A new model for social change, integrating theory and practice, that
shows how information and communication can be used to address urgent
social and environmental problems collaboratively. In recent decades
we have witnessed the creation of a communication system that promises
unparalleled connectedness. And yet the optimistic dreams of Internetenabled engagement and empowerment have faded in the face of
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widespread Internet commercialization. In Liberating Voices, Douglas
Schuler urges us to unleash our collective creativity--social as well
as technological--and develop the communication systems that are truly
needed. Inspired by the vision and framework outlined in Christopher
Alexander's classic 1977 book, A Pattern Language, Schuler presents a
pattern language containing 136 patterns designed to meet these
challenges. Using this approach, Schuler proposes a new model of
social change that integrates theory and practice by showing how
information and communication (whether face-to-face, broadcast, or
Internet-based) can be used to address urgent social and environmental
problems collaboratively. Each of the patterns that form the pattern
language (which was developed collaboratively with nearly 100
contributors) is presented consistently; each describes a problem and
its context, a discussion, and a solution. The pattern language begins
with the most general patterns ("Theory") and proceeds to the most
specific ("Tactics"). Each pattern is a template for research as well
as action and is linked to other patterns, thus forming a single
coherent whole. Readers will find Liberating Voices an intriguing and
informative catalog of contemporary intellectual, social, and
technological innovations, a practical manual for citizen activism,
and a compelling manifesto for creating a more intelligent,
sustainable, and equitable world.
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"These notes are about the process of design: the process of inventing
things which display new physical order, organization, form, in
response to function." This book, opening with these words, presents
an entirely new theory of the process of design. In the first part of
the book, Christopher Alexander discusses the process by which a form
is adapted to the context of human needs and demands that has called
it into being. He shows that such an adaptive process will be
successful only if it proceeds piecemeal instead of all at once. It is
for this reason that forms from traditional un-self-conscious
cultures, molded not by designers but by the slow pattern of changes
within tradition, are so beautifully organized and adapted. When the
designer, in our own self-conscious culture, is called on to create a
form that is adapted to its context he is unsuccessful, because the
preconceived categories out of which he builds his picture of the
problem do not correspond to the inherent components of the problem,
and therefore lead only to the arbitrariness, willfulness, and lack of
understanding which plague the design of modern buildings and modern
cities. In the second part, Mr. Alexander presents a method by which
the designer may bring his full creative imagination into play, and
yet avoid the traps of irrelevant preconception. He shows that,
whenever a problem is stated, it is possible to ignore existing
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concepts and to create new concepts, out of the structure of the
problem itself, which do correspond correctly to what he calls the
subsystems of the adaptive process. By treating each of these
subsystems as a separate subproblem, the designer can translate the
new concepts into form. The form, because of the process, will be welladapted to its context, non-arbitrary, and correct. The mathematics
underlying this method, based mainly on set theory, is fully developed
in a long appendix. Another appendix demonstrates the application of
the method to the design of an Indian village.
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